
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

10th September 2025 

Prince Albert - Uniform Expectations 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
It has been wonderful to welcome so many of you into school this week for the ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. I wanted 
to write this letter to once again reinforce the uniform expectations shared in these sessions as outlined in our policy. 
 
At Prince Albert Primary School, we believe that wearing a school uniform plays a vital role in promoting pride, self-
confidence and a strong sense of belonging among our children.  
 
We kindly ask that all pupils adhere to the following uniform guidelines: 
School Uniform: All students attending Prince Albert Primary School are expected to wear: 

• Purple sweatshirt or cardigan (branded optional) 

• White polo neck t-shirt, blouse or shirt (branded optional) 

• Black or dark grey trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore 

• Plain black or white hijab (if worn) 

• Grey or white tights/socks 

• Black school shoes (please note: trainers are not permitted) 

• Purple-coloured book bag (branded optional) 

• Water bottle (branded optional) 
 
In the warmer months there is also the option to wear black/dark grey smart shorts or a purple/white gingham summer 
dress. These items are not branded. 
 
P.E. Kit: All students at Prince Albert Primary School are expected to wear the following items when 
participating in P.E:   

• Plain white polo t-shirt (branded optional) 

• Plain black shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms 

• Trainers (predominantly black or white) 
 
For swimming: 

• Swimming costume or trunks/shorts 

• Towel 

• Swimming cap (provided by school if needed) 
 
For health and safety reasons, jewellery should not be worn to school on any day. Exceptions to this are, small studs 
for children with pierced ears and small things of religious significance. 

 
We appreciate your continued support in maintaining high standards across our school community. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding uniform, please do not hesitate to contact the school office or speak to a member of 
the Senior Leadership Team.  
 
Mr Taylor 
Deputy Headteacher 
  
 
 
 

 

For girls who wear a 
headscarf - pull over 
plain black/white 
headscarf – see image. 

Scan this QR code to 
view Asda purple jumpers 

Scan this QR code to 
view Argos polo shirts 


